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 READER ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

April 14 & 15, 2018

  
1. Thanks to those of you who have donated to the Marian Garden.  We 

collected just enough money to cover the gravel, material to build the beds, 
and the pavers.  We still need to buy plants so we will be grateful for any 
donations for that.  And many thanks to John and Kathleen Salinas, John 
and Kate McDowell, and Michele and Teddy Gosinski for the hard work they 
have put into it so far. Please stop and admire the beautiful garbage can 
shed that Kathleen built and see the progress in the garden. 

We still need more helpers for our Saturday work parties from 9 to noon. 

 

2. Father Watson’s homilies can now be found on our website under the “News 
and Events” heading. 

3. (Sunday only):  In a few moments Father will send us forth to love and 
serve the Lord.  Loving and serving the Lord starts with fellowship with one 
another so please join us for refreshments in Heffernan Hall following Mass 
today.  


